Rationale for change to Spanish Minor

The “regular” minor is the only one affected by the DC’s vote; it is modified and re-attached.  Here is the rationale (from Prof. Scott Schwenter):

We propose to modify the Spanish minor by adding the requirement that students must take at least one course at the 4000-level. While many students already do this, it is actually possible for any student at this point in time to complete the minor by only taking 3000-level courses (what we call "orientation" courses). We believe that the addition of this requirement is necessary to ensure the kind of intellectual breadth and rigor that we expect of our minors in the Department of Spanish and Portuguese.

